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Ladies and gentlemen, the following is an important public health
announcement from Taiwan CDC

In response to the ongoing Ebola outbreak, if you have traveled to areas
affected by Ebola in West Africa within the past 21 days, please contact
Taiwan CDC’s quarantine officer at the airport upon arrival. Thank you for

your kind cooperation.
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